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MINUTES OF  
ALGONQUIN VILLAGE LIQUOR COMMISSION 
HELD IN VILLAGE HALL ON MARCH 6, 2012 

_______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  With the Village Board seated as the Liquor Commission, Liquor 
Commissioner John Schmitt opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. A roll call showed the 
following commissioners were present: Debby Sosine, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, 
Robert Smith, Brian Dianis. Absent; John Spella. Staff in attendance: William Ganek, 
Russ Farnum. Attorney: Kelly Cahill. Village Clerk: Jerry Kautz.  
 
(Note: Mr. Spella was seated at 7:03 p.m.) 
 
CONSIDER LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION:  
 
Mr. Schmitt requested the Liquor Commission consider consenting to the approval of 
the following liquor license: 
 
Class A-4 
 
D'Vine Wine Crafters LLC, d/b/a Village Vintner Winery, 2380 Esplanade Drive (former 
Double Jacks), Algonquin, Illinois 60102 
 
The Municipal Code for the Village of Algonquin allows for one Class A-4 liquor license 
with none currently issued. Upon the approval and issuance of the liquor license for 
D'VIne Wine Crafters LLC, d/b/a Village Vintner Winery, this class will have no licenses 
available. 
 
Mr. Schmitt reported all filing papers were submitted and in order. Attorney Cahill 
concurred. 
 
The owner, Mr. Steve Boyer, was asked by Mr. Dianis if BASSET training was given to 
all employees. Mr. Boyer responded by saying he and his current staff are all certified 
and that any new hires would be trained before access to selling. 
 
Consensus of the Commission was to advise and consent to this license. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting at 7:06 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted: __________________________________ 
                       Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk  
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